
Town of Goshen 
Planning Board 

Minutes of March 16, 2017 
FINAL 

Planning Board members present: Alicea Bursey (Chair), Fred Smith, George Hebert and 
Steve Bursey (alternate) 

Meeting called to order at 7:01 p.m.  

Review of March 2, 2017 Meeting Minutes 

Fred Smith motioned to accept the minutes from March 2, 2017. George Hebert seconded 
the motion. All in favor, minutes approved “as is.” 

Discussion of Volker’s Voluntary Merger 

Chair Bursey is awaiting followup and will keep the board informed when more information is 
available. 

Voluntary Merger (1999) 

Mr. Richard W. Moen’s voluntary merger of his property, Lot # 21.1, was signed by Chair Bursey 
and two additional board members with the correction of the lot number. The lot number was 
incorrectly stated as Lot # 22, and therefore, changed to the correct number, Lot # 21.1. All other 
information had been previously approved. 

Other Business 

• Upcoming Town Events: Town Meeting - March 18th (Sat).  

• The next meeting will be held on the first Thursday of the month - April 6, 2017.  

Fred Smith motioned to adjourn the meeting; George Hebert seconded the motion, all were 
in favor. Meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Melissa Salinardi 
Recording Secretary 
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